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Psalm 95:1
Come, let us sing for joy to the 
LORD; let us shout aloud to the 
Rock of our salvation.

2018......Start the year running!

Our Christmas rush was fantastic with a full Lodge and heaps of kids, I think we counted 36 children at the 
‘bung Kia’ shared meal on Christmas Eve. It is at these times that we really understand the importance of Tree 
Tops as many of our folk are a long way from their own extended families and to be able to get together with  a  
group can help to reduce the sorrow of distance at this time of year.

This year is going to be one of our most exciting yet, 
with multiple large projects to work through, as well as 
having  Gavin and Sue finishing off and heading back 
to New Zealand. 
Yesterday we had our first hint of Cyclone season, as 
Cyclone ‘Calvin’ started to form in the Coral sea, 
there is still no news as to it’s state.
We have also had a ‘slip’ due to all the heavy rain that 
will need to be addressed very soon.

Praise God We have just received our approval for the 
new Garage, this will allow us move a lot of our ‘stuff’ 
from the big shed that will be removed to prepare the 
ground for our new accommodation block. All going 
well we expect to have the concrete pad down by  early 
Feb and the Garage up by the end of March, weather 
permitting.

 Please continue to pray for our ongoing staffing needs 
at Tree Tops Lodge, we are now advertising for a 
couple to take up Gavin & Sue’s position as Manager’s.  
They leave in October 2018, ideally the couple would 
have experience in management and finance, they 
would also need to raise support as this is a mission 
position.                                                  

Prayer Cards   
If you would like our prayer card we 
would love to send you one from New 
Zealand or Australia, this will give you 
something to ‘pop’ up on the fridge so 
you remember what we look like.
We really do appreciate the prayer and 
love that we get from you all.

Blessings  Peter & Avrienne
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